OncoDaily, a leading oncology media globally, is pleased to announce the acquisition of
CancerWorld, one of Europe’s oldest and most respected oncology magazines and online platforms.
CancerWorld was established by the European School of Oncology (ESO) and, since 2020, has been
successfully managed by SPCC (Sharing Progress in Cancer Care).

This transition represents an important step in OncoDaily’s commitment to delivering reliable, high-
quality oncology information. It allows OncoDaily to tap into CancerWorld’s extensive and respected
network of journalists, who have consistently delivered content on critical topics in oncology.
CancerWorld has long been recognized as a key resource for oncology professionals, researchers,
and advocates, offering insightful stories and fostering critical discussions in the field.

OncoDaily’s co-founder and editor-in-chief, prof. Gevorg Tamamyan, commented:

“OncoDaily values collaborations with leading oncology
organizations and is committed to providing diverse,
informative content to the oncology community.
CancerWorld, with its strong reputation, great staff and
network, enhances our ability to meet this commitment.
Together with OncoDaily and the OncoDaily Medical
Journal (ODM]), it supports our goal of delivering
comprehensive coverage in oncology.”

Under OncoDaily’s management, CancerWorld will retain its focus on quality journalism while


https://oncodaily.com
https://www.eso.net/
https://www.spcc.net/
https://cancerworld.net

expanding its reach through new opportunities and formats. This acquisition will enable
CancerWorld to grow its global audience and adapt to the evolving needs of the oncology
community.

We extend our appreciation to ESO and SPCC for their exceptional contributions to CancerWorld's
success. Their efforts have laid a strong foundation, ensuring the magazine’s place as a trusted
source of oncology information.

With this acquisition, OncoDaily aims to integrate CancerWorld into its portfolio while maintaining
its integrity and mission. Together with SPCC and ESO, we will work to ensure that CancerWorld
continues to serve as a vital resource for education and communication in oncology.




